
NEWAYGO MIDDLE SCHOOL 
March 24, 2025  
      
Good morning Newaygo Middle School,   
 
Happy Birthday - None 
 
The importance of getting to Lion Pride Time on time?  Also, a reminder to all staff and 
students that they must have a smart pass filled out in order to be in the hallway during 
class time. 
Reminder about dress code. 
 
These are the last four days before Spring Break! Work diligently to get those missing 
assignments in so you come back with a clean slate after break! 
 
Thank you to those who wore their CRAZY socks last Friday! Mrs. Young would LOVE 
to see your socks! So if you haven’t yet, feel free to take a photo of them with your 
chromebook and email it to her jyoung@newaygo.net 
 
Wear your favorite college gear or small business attire on Wednesday. 
 
No Hot Chocolate and Donuts until after Spring Break 
 
5th and 6th grade girls volleyball  - 1 5th gr team and 1 6th grade team. Google form 
must be filled out by March 27 and payment made by the first day of practice. QR code 
is on paperwork that is available in the office. Practices will be Tuesdays and Thursdays 
3:30-5:00 starting April 8. Cost is $50. 
 
Please don’t forget to utilize our 8th hour if you are struggling with some classes and 
need extra help. 
 
Don’t forget to sign up for the free Nintendo Switch Super Smash Bros Tournament that 
is being hosted by the Newaygo Library on April 4th! Sign ups are available on the 
Newaygo Library website. 
 
Now if you would please, stand, placing your hand over your heart, and join your class 
in saying our Pledge of Allegiance…..Have a great day Lions! 
 


